
Pursuant to the provisions of clause 22 sub clauses (1) 
and (3) of Schedule 7 of the Local Government Act 
2002, I hereby call an Extraordinary Meeting of the 
Director and Trustees Appointment Subcommittee 
to be held in the Chief Executives Office, Timaru 
District Council Building, King George Place, Timaru 
on 19 October 2020 at 5.00pm to consider TDHL 
Director appointments.

Nigel Bowen
Mayor

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Extraordinary Council Meeting 

 

To:  Chief Executive 

Date:  23 April 2020 

Subject: Extraordinary Meeting of Council 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of clause 22 sub clauses (1) and (3) of Schedule 7 of the 
Local Government Act 2002, I hereby call an Extraordinary Meeting of Council to be 
held via Zoom Video Link on 5 May 2020 at 3.00pm to consider Covid-19 Timaru 
District Recovery. 

 

 

 

 

Nigel Bowen 
Mayor 

 

 

 

                                                                  

NOTICE OF  
EXTRAORDINARY MEETING

BOTANIC GARDENS UPDATE

PROPOSAL TO CLOSE PERTH STREET TO 
VEHICULAR TRAFFIC
Pursuant to the Transport (Vehicular Traffic Road 
Closure) Regulations 1965, notice is hereby given 
that the Timaru District Council for the purpose of 
the South Canterbury Museum, holding a Music 
Festival Event, proposes to close of the following 
street to ordinary vehicular traffic for the period 
indicated hereunder.
Streets proposed to be temporarily closed to 
ordinary vehicular traffic: 
Perth Street (Church Street – Arthur Street)
Period of proposed temporary closure: 
Saturday 13 February 2021 
6.00pm – 12.00pm
During the proposed period of closure the following 
provision will be made for ordinary vehicular traffic 
which would otherwise use the road:
State Highway 1
Any person objecting to the proposals is called 
upon to lodge notice of their objection and the 
grounds thereof in writing on or before Friday 13 
November 2020 at the office of the Timaru District 
Council, P O Box 522, Timaru.
Bede Carran 
Chief Executive 
Timaru District Council

PROPOSAL TO CLOSE

See timaru.govt.nz/jobs 
for more information

JOIN OUR TEAM 
Parking Officer 

Closing 21 October 2020

The Botanic Gardens Education and Interpretive 
Centre is currently closed for Maintenance and 
cleaning.

We appreciate your patience and understanding 
while this work is undertaken and we look forward 
to seeing you all when we are open again.

Phone 687 7200 or Freephone 0800 484 632 - 24 hrs/7 day  -  www.timaru.govt.nz
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NEXT WEEK’S
BIN COLOUR

Geraldine, Temuka 
and North Zone

Timaru urban 
and South Zone

TIMARU DISTRICT COUNCIL

Noticeboard
COUNCIL MEETINGS

Monday 19 October
5.00pm Director and Trustee Appointment 
Subcommittee – Extraordinary Meeting – TDHL 
Director Appointments
Chief Executives Office, 2 King George Place

Tuesday 27 October
2.00pm Citizenship
3.00pm Council Meeting
Council Chamber, 2 King George Place

Monday 2 November
9.30am Orari-Temuka-Opihi-Pareora Water 
Zone Committee
Chief Executives Office, 2 King George Place 

Thursday 12 November
3.00pm Safer Communities Committee
Meeting Room 1, 2 King George Place 

Monday 16 November
5.00pm Temuka Community Board
Temuka Library/Service Centre, Temuka

Tuesday 17 November
7.00pm Pleasant Point Community Board
Pleasant Point Town Hall, Pleasant Point

Wednesday 18 November
6.30pm Geraldine Community Board
Geraldine Library/Service Centre, Geraldine

Tuesday 24 November
8.30am Tenders and Procurement Committee
Chief Executives Office, 2 King George Place
9.30am Standing Committees
Council Chamber, 2 King George Place

Thursday 15 Oct at 7pm 
 

Dr Katie Marcar, Teaching Fellow at University of 
Otago, will talk about the origins of the New 
Testament, from oral tradition to written text in 
Greek, leading to modern day versions. 
 

Where: TDC council chamber (from Barnard St 
 carpark) 
Free admission, reserve seats through SC Museum 
(03) 687 7212 or museum@timdc.govt.nz 
 
 
 
 

It’s all Greek to me  
The New Testament in text and translation 

Have your say

Highfield Recreation 
Area
Have your say on the future of Highfield Recreation Area. 

Do you want to retain a golf course? Should we subdivide a small 
area for a residential subdivision? Should it all be a park?

Find out more and have your say at 
Timaru.govt.nz/highfieldfuture

From 27 November Timaru District Council is changing over to a new electronic consenting 
platform.

The new consenting platform, Simpli, will be used for lodging applications and GoGet will be 
used for processing and inspecting consents. These new building consenting systems are used 
in more than half of all councils around the country.

This change is a part of streamlining and increasing the efficiency and accuracy of TDC building 
consent process as it progresses to an entirely paperless system.

Recently we have created editable forms online, which ensure forms are completed in full, 
meaning a more consistent process is followed when accepting all information by the building 
team.

So what does this mean for you?

As of the 27th November 2020, the only way to apply for a Project Information Memorandum 
(PIM), Building Consent, Amendments, Code Compliance Certificates (CCC) and Certificate of 
Acceptance (COA) will be via the online Simpli Portal.

No paper/hard copy applications will be accepted after this date.

If you are wanting to apply for a building consent you will need to login to https://simpli.govt.
nz/register, create a user name and password and then follow the form prompts to submit your 
project.

Like many types of applications these days, completing a building consent application online 
is simple and straight forward, but if you are not confident with it yourself you can get another 
person (eg a designer or builder) that is familiar with this process to apply on your behalf.

Building Advisory staff will be able to assist you if you have any questions.

Important Note

The building team will not be accepting any paper/hard copy applications or information after 
the 27th November 2020.

Applications Close 13 November 2020 For Projects
Taking Place Between 10 December 2020 and 10 December 2021
The Creative Communities Scheme supports and encourages local communities to create and present diverse 
opportunities for accessing and participating in arts activities within the Timaru District.

Under the scheme, 'the arts' are broadly defined as 'all forms of creative and interpretative expression'.  This 
includes opportunities for creative participation in dance, performance, visual arts, music, arts education, toi 
Maori, literary workshops, digital storytelling, and more.

Application forms are available from the Geraldine, Temuka and Timaru Council offices, or Council’s website 
www.timaru.govt.nz/community-funding

Enquiries to Grant Hamel, telephone 03 687 7593 or email fundingenquiry@timdc.govt.nz.

FINANCIAL SUPPORT FOR LOCAL ARTS

Agendas will be available for inspection from 8.30am until 5pm two days prior to the meetings, at 
Council offices and libraries in Timaru, Temuka and Geraldine and on our website www.timaru.govt.nz.

Members of the public are welcome to attend.  Anyone wishing to speak at the Public Forum of the 
Council meeting or Community Board meetings are requested to give prior notice to the Governance 
Advisor on 687 7254 or governance@timdc.govt.nz

Digital
with New Services

Building Consents Go


